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March 27th, 2025 
 
Bear Family, 
 
Our school will be hosting Spring Voter Registration Day on Wednesday, April 2, 2025. Although a week 
early, this event is part of New Jersey High School Voter Registration Week (April 6-12, 2025), which 
celebrates youth civic engagement and encourages all eligible 17 and 18 year-olds to register to vote. 
Students will have the opportunity to do so during their assigned lunch period. 
 
The New Jersey High School Voter Registration Week serves as a kickoff to high school voter registration 
efforts throughout April and May, leading up to the May 20 voter registration deadline for the primary 
election. 
 
To be eligible to register to vote in New Jersey, an individual must be: 
 

●​ A United States citizen 
●​ At least 17 years old (though they cannot vote until they turn 18) 
●​ A resident of county (Middlesex for EBHS residents) for at least 30 days before the election 

 
We encourage all students who are 17 or older to take this important step in civic participation. They can 
register in person during our Spring Voter Registration Day or conveniently online at 
https://voter.svrs.nj.gov/register. If done in person, please have your child bring their driver’s license or 
know their last four digits of their social security number. 
 
Please take a moment to talk with your child about the importance of voting and encourage them to register. 
If you or your child is unsure if you have already registered, you can quickly check here: 
https://voter.svrs.nj.gov/registration-check 
 
 
Have a great day and as always… Go Bears!  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
​
Edward J. Bucior, Ed.D 
Principal 
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